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NOTICE TO MEMBERS        9 April 2018   

 
Dear Members, 
 
 
General Meeting – 10 May 2018  
 
We write to confirm further to the invitation letter sent at the end of March that the next General Meeting is to 
be held on Thursday 10 May 2018, starting at 9am in the Coonawarra Hall.  
 
Should you have any agenda items to include please can you send these through to olivia@coonawarra.org.  
 
Agenda will be circulated prior to the event. The event can be found here on the calendar:  
https://coonawarra.org/event/coonawarra-vignerons-general-meeting/.  
 
Need more information?  
Do you need more information on services available or a question on an industry issue? Please reach out to 
enquiries@coonawarra.org.   
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